

EXERCISE 7

Read the description of the chart. Then complete the exercise.

A This line chart shows the devices that teenagers used for entertainment between 2000 and 2015. It shows the use of radio, television, computers, and mobile phones. From the chart, we can see that the devices teenagers used for entertainment changed a lot between 2000 and 2015.

B In 2000, most teenagers used the television and the radio for entertainment. However, the number of teenagers who watched television and listened to the radio fell between 2000 and 2015. In contrast, the number of teenagers who used computers for entertainment increased a little between these years.

C The biggest change in teenagers' entertainment was the use of mobile phones. In 2000, only a small number of teenagers used their mobile phones for entertainment. However, this number increased a lot between 2005 and 2010, and a little between 2010 and 2015. In 2015, the most popular devices that teenagers' used for entertainment were computers and mobile phones and this is the same today.

1. Which paragraph says what the most popular devices for entertainment are now?
 - ☐ A
 - ☐ B
 - ☐ C

2. Which paragraph talks about devices that were used in the past?
 - ☐ A
 - ☐ B
 - ☐ C

3. Which paragraph introduces what the chart shows?
 - ☐ A
 - ☐ B
 - ☐ C

4. Which paragraph talks about the device used for entertainment a little more in 2015 than in 2000?
- ☐ A
 - ☐ B
 - ☐ C
5. Which paragraph tells us what the most important change was over the period of time?
- ☐ A
 - ☐ B
 - ☐ C
6. Which paragraph talks about the general change of people who watched television and listened to the radio?
- ☐ A
 - ☐ B
 - ☐ C